
 
 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS    ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Date:   September 27, 2019 

 
From:  Easton Public Works Department (203-268-0714) 

 
Subject: PAVING BURR STREET 

 

The Town of Easton will be paving sections of Burr Street beginning Monday 

September 30th, 2019. This work should be completed by Friday, weather 
permitting 

The road will be closed to thru traffic and will be detoured around Division Street. 

We appreciate your patience. 
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